
 
 

Ring 29 meets at 6:45 on first Thursday of the month at Baptist Hospital.   

June 10
th

 6:00pm Whole Hog Cafee, 12111 W Markham LR                                                                                                          

Call Mr. Magic or a Ring 29 Officer for changes (see back page). 
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Presidents Corner 
 Hello, 

It's has been wonderful serving as your president for 

Ring 29 for the last two years since this is my last 

month as your president let me just say thanks for the 

opportunity to serve the club it was a honor. 

Remember that this month there is no meeting on the 

first Thursday of the month we are having our 

installation banquet on June 10th starting 

at 6:00pm with eating and then with the installation of 

the officers and all the officers will perform for you. 

The installation Banquet will be held at the Whole 

Hog Cafe at 12111 W Markham St #364, Little Rock, 

AR 72211, it's in Rock Creek Square Plaza Shopping 

Center.  

 

I hope to see you at the Installation Banquet Also keep 

in the back of your mind about the lectures coming 

later this year we have booked Garret Thomas 

on September 19th, & Kozmo on October 10th, both 

of these lectures will be great. If you missed the Carl 

Andrews Lecture this past month you missed a really 

good lecture with some solid material.  

Magically Yours, 

Aaron Acosta 
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June Theme: Installation banquet 

 

Upcoming Magic Themes 
 

 

June:              Installation banquet 

July:              ??? 

 

https://www.google.com/search?biw=1280&bih=913&q=Rock+Creek+Square+Plaza+Shopping+Center&ludocid=5599302949788316792&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwiDlc2X-_PMAhUNJ1IKHS5sAg4Q8G0IjAEoADAR
https://www.google.com/search?biw=1280&bih=913&q=Rock+Creek+Square+Plaza+Shopping+Center&ludocid=5599302949788316792&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwiDlc2X-_PMAhUNJ1IKHS5sAg4Q8G0IjAEoADAR
https://www.google.com/search?biw=1280&bih=913&q=Rock+Creek+Square+Plaza+Shopping+Center&ludocid=5599302949788316792&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwiDlc2X-_PMAhUNJ1IKHS5sAg4Q8G0IjAEoADAR
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Special Announcement! 
On June 11th for those adventurous types, there is going to be a river 

float trip. Contact Jimmy Rhodes for more details on the float. 

jimmyrhodes@hotmail.com The Outfitter of chose is Wild Bills 

Outfitter. www.wildbillsoutfitter.com/ You can also contact Wild 

Bill for pricing of canoes.  

                                          
Here is the address and phone number to our current meeting place! 

Address: 9601 Baptist Health Dr, Little Rock, AR 72205 

Phone:(501) 202-2000 
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Ring History     

This month's Linking Ring report on the Ring was taken from 20 years ago.  It was the June meeting 

held in 1996 and at least one member praised it as "one of our best Ring meetings".   The President  that 

year was James Kinsey and the Secretary was Joe Farrer.  The Ring met monthly in room 20 of the 

Baptist Medical Center. 

   " The June meeting was an outstanding one with a performance and lecture by Chris Hendrix and 

several important announcements.  First, a new baby boy was born to Derrick and Tracy Rose in May.  

Jeff Hunter Rose made his first appearance at the Ring's meeting. 

   Timothy Lee will be teaching a short course for the University of Arkansas at Little Rock during June 

and July entitled "The Mystery of Magic."  Timothy has also created a new World Wide Web page for 

our Ring.  We will publish the URL next month.  Bill Spooner, Past President of I.B.M., will lecture to 

our Ring on July 26.  Bill Fulton prepared a survey to see what topics might interest our members in 

getting together for lunch or a day for a training session.  Bill held the first session at his house this 

month. 

    The following members were nominated for office:  James Kinsey, President; Don Baer, Vice 

President; Bill Fulton, Secretary; Greg Collett, Assistant Secretary; Mary Ann Campbell, Treasurer, 

Lisa Bolin, Assistant Treasurer; Mike Curtis, Historian; and Jim Henson, Sergeant-at-Arms.  These 

nominations will be voted on during the July Ring meeting. 

    Chris Hendrix, a member of Ring 1 but home from college, presented one of the most professional 

magic presentations and lectures Ring 29 has had.  He presented effects from Darwin Ortiz, Darwin's 

Poker Deal, The Ultimate Card Shark, Vegas Shuffle, Darwins Wild Card, and others, Michael Ammar's 

Stand-up Cups ad Balls, Paul Gertner's Reversi, Derek Dingle's Collectors and John Bannon's The 

Birdman Revelation and Topsy, Turvy, and Aces.  Chris had perfect patter and execution of all 

techniques because he worked six months on the routines, and it showed.  Ring 1 can proudly claim him 

as a member, but his hometown folks are proud that he is from  Little Rock.  Chris is giving magic 

lessons here during the summer. 

    Damon Reinhold showed the Ring a mental effect using a Chinese food menu where he was able to 

predict the final cost of the meal.  Damon also showed us a unique twist to the Breathalyzer by showing 

how a jewel could change colors.  Derrick Rose demonstrated the self folding bill with great comedy, 

and Bob Owen showed us a different (perhaps older) version of a cut and restored rope trick. 

    After the show, Ring members reminisced about how they got into magic and some of their most 

embarrassing moments.  Earl Hughs told us how he would lure young people to sing in his church by 

showing them magic  tricks.  Mary Ann Campbell described how she nearly set herself on fire in front 

of all the state's fire chiefs.  Derrick Rose recounted how he used a Neck Popper, and the audience 

thought he was a chiropractor.  James Kinsey finished the program with the Fire Trap effect where a 

coin was vanished and reappeared in a matchbook.  This proved to be one of our best Ring meetings and 

we are looking forward to Bill Spooner's lecture and performance." 

     It certainly was a great meeting and lecture.  The talent within our Ring has been and remains 

outstanding.  Bring one of your great effects to share at the next meeting. 

   Until next time,  remember, the past shows us who we were and the present shows us who we are but 

the future promises who we can be.  How close is the resemblance? 

  Your humble historian, Mike Curtis.  
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Magically Delicious Funny 

 

Upcoming MAGIC  
 

 

-------------------------------  

Garret Thomas  

 September 19th 

-------------------------------  

Kozmo 

October 10th 

 
 

If you know of any upcoming shows or magic events please contact 

the editor 

Cedric Morley at morleyfamilymagic@gmail.com and it will 

be added to the list. 

 

mailto:morleyfamilymagic@gmail.com
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President: Aaron Acosta 

501-288-5310 
acosta-magic@att.net 

 
Vice-President: Bob White 

501-749-9209 
r.white709@comcast.net 

 
Secretary: Jo Jones 

jjones@astate.edu 

 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Michael Wilkinson 

501-766-1555 
magicrush@comcast.net 

 
Treasurer: Col. James Kinsey 

501-834-7456 
jamesk39@swbell.net 

 
Historian: Mike Curtis 

501-517-0926 
Djcmgc@aol.com 

 
Webmaster: Bob Bullock 

501-920-0718 
bbullock20@comcast.net 

 
Newsletter: Cedric Morley II 

870-307-3157 
morleyfamilymagic@gmail.com 

 

 

Membership 

All members of Ring 29 must first be a member of the 
International Brotherhood of Magicians. I.B.M. Applications 
can be picked up at Mr. Magic or from 
http://www.magician.org/membership_application
.pdf.Contact Mr. Magic or any Ring 29 Officer for 
information on joining the IBM or Ring 29. 

Mailing Lists 

In addition to this newsletter Members can receive last 
minute email information on meetings, events, and 
lectures.  If you wish to be added to our email list, please 
contact Treasurer Col.James Kinsey. 

LittleRockMagic.net 

Our new website has been filled with a wealth of 
information to assist our members (and potential 
members). New features are being added daily. Check out 
the Ring 29 Highlights video, the Magicians for Hire page, 
or the Ring 29 Event Calendar. 

 

 

 

 

Ring 29 is proud to endorse and support Little Rock’s world 
class ONLINE magic store Mr. Magic. 

 

Mr. Magic, under the ownership of retired Fire Chief Jim 
Henson. Mr. Magic is also a primary contact for Ring 29. 

 

Mr. Magic (Jim Henson) 
501-455-6242 

http://mrmagicstore.com/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Theme Details  

 

Installation Banquet  

 

Happy Fathers Day! 

mailto:acosta-magic@att.net
mailto:r.white709@comcast.net
mailto:jjones@astate.edu
file:///C:/Users/luva74/Desktop/Newsletter/magicrush@comcast.net
file:///C:/Users/luva74/Desktop/Newsletter/jamesk39@swbell.net
file:///C:/Users/luva74/Desktop/Newsletter/Djcmgc@aol.com
mailto:bbullock20@comcast.net
mailto:morleyfamilymagic@gmail.com
http://www.magician.org/membership_application.pdf
http://www.magician.org/membership_application.pdf

